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Hodgson Russ Partner and Cannabis & Hemp Practice Leader Patrick J. Hines was
recently featured in The Buffalo News in a story about significant changes hitting the
cannabis market in New York State.

In “The State’s Cannabis Market is Headed for Big Changes. What’s Next?” Patrick
gave insight and analysis into a lawsuit that’s preventing new dispensaries from
opening, as well as new regulations related to medical operators and smaller farmers
and retailers.

Read the full article here.
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